
Society of Critical Care Medicine 
North Central Chapter 
 
SCCM Congress Chapter Meeting 
Sunday, February 17, 2019 
Time: 1505-1551 PST 
 
Attendees: Deanna Sellers, Melissa Brunsvold, Paul Bjordahl, Jenny Guido, Bill Browne, Daniel 
Storzer, Jason Kirkness, Lesta Whalen, Erin Brokl 
 

1. Update received from Deanna Sellers regarding getting the chapter reestablished and 
back in good standing with SCCM. Still working to get the funds from the bank account 
established by the previous chapter officers. 

2. Discussion held about how to establish participation in the chapter. 
a. SCCM Connect is available for communication. 
b. There was discussion of having a half day conference versus having an evening 

meet and greet for networking and providing CME credits. 
i. Jason shared that he has resources for videoconferencing that can be 

used for members who are out of town. 
ii. Will need to establish goals and objectives. 

iii. Deanna, Jason and Erin are planning to meet as they live in the same 
geographical area. 

iv. Discussed starting small and can grow the programs over time based on 
level of participation. 

v. Planning first event for the fall of 2019. 
c. As the chapter consists of multiple states, there was discussion around each 

state providing a location to meet with education topics. 
i. Some topics discussed was holding an FCCS Course, NIPPV, Toxicology, 

Hemodynamics, ARDS. 
3. Lesta Whalen volunteered to be treasurer. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Daniel N. Storzer, DNP, ACNP, FCCP, FCCM 


